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11 December 2009
Assistant Legal Adviser
Legal Service Division, Legislative Council Secretariat
Legislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road, Central, Hong Kong
(Attn: Mr Bonny LOO)

Dear Mr Loo,

Legislative Council Panel on
Information Technology and Broadcasting

Progress update of the review of the Administration of
Internet domain names in Hong Kong
(for discussion on 14 December 2009)

Thank you for your letter of 10 December 2009 to Mr Godfrey.

2 We note that your suggestions mainly aim to improve clarity and remove
uncertainty in the texts of the draft Designation Agreement and Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU). We welcome the suggestions in general. Following the Panel
meeting, we will discuss your suggestions — and other comments from Members of the
Panel — with the Hong Kong Internet Registration Corporation Limited and our respective
legal advisers before finalizing and executing the texts of the Designation Agreement and
MOU.

Yours sincerely,

A

(Jason PUN)
for Government Chief Information Officer

c.c.  MrJohn Estmond STRICKLAND, GBS, JP,
Chairman, Hong Kong Internet Registration Corporation Limited

Miss Kathleen AU, CEO (Admin)
Communications and Technology Branch
Commence and Economic Development Bureau



